
Dear Valued Trade Partner,

Reference to the instructions received from Iranian authorities, all arriving passengers at all

Iranian air borders are required to hold valid health certificate issued, in English, by the

appropriate health authorities in the country of departure.

This certificate must contain COVID-19 Molecular test performed by the diagnostic and

treatment centers approved by the health ministry of the country of departure, and should be

issued at maximum 96 hours before the entry.

Should the health certificates not be presented on arrival, foreign passport holders will not be

permitted to enter the country. Iranian nationals will be directed to quarantine locations

assigned by the ministry of health for fourteen days and the passenger shall incur all the

expenses including medical tests and related accommodation.

We request you to share this information with your clients. We recommend all passengers to

kindly check the information published by the Government of Iran before travelling and visit our

Covid-19 update page.
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https://www.qatarairways.com/en/travel-alerts/COVID-19-update.html

